
‭Monday 17th June 2024‬
‭Dear Parent/Carer,‬

‭SPORTS MORNING‬
‭Monday 24th June 2024‬

‭Lower School – 9.15-10.15am‬
‭Upper School – 10.30-11.30am‬

‭You are kindly invited to join us for our annual school inter-house sports morning which will‬
‭be held at the school playing field, Oldfield Road. Due to its success last year, we will be‬
‭running this as a lower school and upper school event again.‬

‭Children should arrive at school wearing their‬‭HJS‬‭house colour T-shirt,‬‭black shorts and‬
‭trainers. Please also‬‭provide them with a bottle of‬‭water.‬‭If the weather is hot, please‬
‭apply sun cream to your child at home, and provide them with a hat. They will remain in their‬
‭PE kit for the rest of the school day.‬

‭We very much hope that lots of parents will be able to join us for this brilliant, sporting event.‬
‭Please note‬‭there are no sheltered areas for spectators‬‭so you may want to bring a hat or‬
‭umbrella for shade should the weather be hot. If there is a heavy rain forecast we may‬
‭postpone and our reserve date is Friday 28th June 2024.‬

‭No smoking/vaping and no dogs.‬

‭In the interests of safety for all the children, we would ask parents to remain in the‬
‭spectator’s area and not visit their child in the house enclosures. Your cooperation‬
‭with this would be greatly appreciated.‬

‭Any photographs taken must be of your own child and not shared on social media.‬

‭Parents are reminded that parking restrictions apply around the playing fields and that‬
‭walking may be the best option.‬

‭We very much look forward to a sunny, enjoyable morning.‬

‭Yours sincerely‬

‭Mr Jon James‬
‭Head of School‬


